The general contractor has indicated to the City that he will be moving to the east side of the
300 block of N Washington at the corner of Rusk St to begin to begin the remaining concrete
work (curb and gutter, sidewalk, etc.) starting tomorrow (7\31\2024). This will result in the 300
block being closed to through traffic like it had prior but the sidewalks will be open for any
visitors to those storefronts. Work will begin with curb an gutter and then move on to
sidewalk and then tree wells and light pole foundations.

The 400 block of N Washington will be opened to through traffic and parking starting
tomorrow.
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